
Do you know any young people who would like to be involved in the
continued shaping of the Discovery College? 

The Discovery College will be launching September 2022

We will be offering courses and workshops, developed and delivered with
young people, to support the mental health and wellbeing of other young

people aged 16-25 year olds



We will be running online and face to face courses, virtually and
across the district in different venues 

Can you spread the word about the Discovery College and let people know about
us? 

Do you know any young people that would like to be involved in  
co-producing or co-facilitating a course or a session?

Can you co-produce a course or a session to support young people? 




If you can get involved or if you
want to know more about what

is going on, get in touch, we
would love to hear from you. 




A co-producer does not have to be a professional- Just bring your lived
experiences to co-produce


